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I am writing to express my strong opposition to this bill that undermines our 

constitutional rights. This is a critical moment for Republicans to take a stand and 

send a clear message. One of the most pressing issues we face is the integrity of our 

elections. I believe we need to reform our voting system and return to in-person 

voting to restore public confidence. While I do not claim to understand all the intricate 

workings of government, it is clear that vote-by-mail raises significant concerns about 

potential fraud. If we lack the power at the state level to address these vulnerabilities, 

perhaps seeking assistance from the federal government could be a viable path 

forward. 

 

I appreciate your time and consideration on this matter. I urge you to stand firm in 

protecting our democratic process and ensuring that every vote cast is both 

legitimate and secure. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dan Fox 


